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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 7 – Wednesday 5th June 2024 

I hope you all had a relaxing half term and are ready for this next one.  There has been much excitement over the 

start of swimming lessons, and so fat the sun has shone for them.  Everyone is enjoying the newly painted pool 

environment; the benches that have also been provided by the PTA are a welcome addition to the 

poolside.  Thank you again to those from the PTA who gave up their time to do this - it is very much appreciated. 

 

We only have one half term left of the school year and would be very pleased to end the school year with 

children coming to school dressed in school uniform.  Once again, the link to the school uniform page is here 

https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=1056 for your ease of access.   

 

We are looking forward to a range of activities this half term.  Rehearsals are already underway for the year six 

performance; classes are thinking about their contributions to the school summer fair and various sporting events 

are taking place.  We look forwards to sharing these with you in the coming weeks. 

Sarah Stepney 

 
New Dinner 

Money 

Amounts  

Please note that dinner money amounts for this term are: 
 
Per Day                 £2.50 
Per Week            £12.50 
Half Tem              £91.00 
 
Also any outstanding balances need to be settled ASAP. 
 

Wraparound 

Childcare 

Survey 

The Government’s intention is for all parents of primary school children to be able to 

access childcare in their local area during the term time by September 2026 or 

earlier. This would be from at least 8 AM before school starts and until 6 PM once 

school finishes for the day. 

Your child’s school and Cambridgeshire County Council would like to know what 

you and your children would find to be the best arrangements in your community. 

Please complete this 5 minute survey to tell us what you would be likely to use. 

 

 The link needed to complete the survey is: 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/wraparound-parents-survey-2023/ 

 

 A QR code which can be used to complete the survey: 
 

                     

  

https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=1056
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/wraparound-parents-survey-2023/
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The closing date for the survey is Friday 14th June. 
 

Class Photos 

Thursday 6th 

June 

Class photos will take place this Thursday during the school day. Please can we ask 

that your child comes to school in school colours. 

Our class photos are completed in house. A selection of proofs will be made available 

and displayed in the classroom window for you to view. Orders can then be placed 

via Parentpay. Further details will be made available nearer the time. 
The Selfish 

Giant 

Performance 

Thursday 13th 

June 

We are happy to announce that Image Musical Theatre Company are returning to 

Mayfield to perform The Selfish Giant on Thursday 13th June 2024. The afternoon will 

consist of a workshop where the children will learn songs that will be sung during the 

performance so that they can join in too. This will be followed by the performance of 

the musical. This event is for Y2 upwards. Image Musical Theatre come to us every 

year and their productions are always hugely popular. 

In order to cover the cost we are asking parents to please give a contribution of 

£2.00 per pupil – this can be paid via ParentPay. 

News from 

the PTA 
 

Frozen Fridays return - this Friday! 
Join us for sunny Fridays in June and July for Frozen Fridays - we'll be selling ice pops (50p) 
and ice lollies (£1) just outside the year 2 classrooms. Thank you to the year 6 pupils who 
have volunteered their help selling the frozen goodies - we couldn't do it without you! 
Cash only, please bring your small change 
 
PTA Meeting - Tuesday 11 June 
If you'd like to be part of our PTA conversations, you are welcome to join us at next week's 
PTA meeting which will be held online. Find out more at fundmayfield.com/events  
 
Kapla Experience days  
We're really excited to have funded Kapla experience days for all pupils. These will take place 
on the Monday 10 June (for RJ, 6H, 5B. 5CJ and 6B), Monday 17 June (for 4D, 4SB, 3T, and 
3LC) and Monday 1 July (for RBK, 2HR, 1R, 1MC and 2E).  
Find out more about what your child can expect at fundmayfield.com/events and if you'd like 
to help at your child's one hour session you can sign up here 
 
SUMMER FAIR! Friday 28 June 
Just over 3 weeks to go until we welcome you onto the school grounds for the big event of 
the year - the Mayfield Summer Fair! We'll have bouncy castles, face painting, archery, 
Rocksteady, art stations, stalls, food and drink and more! Plus we'll be showing off our brand 
new Mayfield bunting. "Excited" doesn't cover it!  

https://www.fundmayfield.com/events
https://www.fundmayfield.com/events
https://www.fundmayfield.com/events
https://www.fundmayfield.com/events
https://volunteersignup.org/8WXQY
https://www.fundmayfield.com/summerfair2024
https://www.fundmayfield.com/bunting
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This week your child will come home with tickets for our Grand Raffle - please sell these to 
your friends and family. We have a brilliant array of prizes from some amazing local 
businesses and are hoping more will come in over the next couple of weeks. 
 
A couple of things you can do to help: 

 Donations - we need donations of pre-loved teddies and books for our Teddy 
Tombola and Book Sale stalls as well as prizes for the Year Group hampers. Please 
bring these in to school between the 19-26 June 

 Volunteer your help - we need lots of lovely volunteers to make sure we can run as 
many fun activities as we can. Please sign up - it's lots of fun as well as helping to 

make the fair run more smoothly 🙂 
 Promote the fair - could you have a promotional board outside your home? Estate 

Agents Martin&Co will donate £20 for every household we sign up - free money for 
the school and great advertising for them! Please sign up here, or find out more at 
fundmayfield.com/summerfair2024 

 Buy your tokens - we'll be running "pay by token" again across this year's fair and 
token sales are now open. You can buy online or come along to Frozen Fridays and 
buy from us there 

  

And if you do one thing? Go to our dedicated Summer Fair page and read all about it - 
fundmayfield.com/summerfair2024 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 6th June Class Photos 

Tuesday 11th June PTA Meeting 

Thursday 13th June Selfish Giant – Yr 2 upwards 

Friday 28th June PTA Summer Fair 

 

https://www.fundmayfield.com/summerfair2024/grand-raffle-prizes-2024
https://volunteersignup.org/JPQFR
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfwS6ISv1MTm9F3xicBs-phZWomHiva5UOs9dJFhUUOrPZE3A/viewform
https://www.fundmayfield.com/summerfair2024
https://checkout.justgiving.com/ss1wnd9c07
https://www.fundmayfield.com/summerfair2024

